DECISION PAPER

TO:

MEMBERS OF THE NELSON COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:
Charles Thompson, Executive Director of Support services/DPP

CC:

Dr. Janice Lantz, Superintendent

SUBJECT:
Change Order #26 for the Central Office Building

DATE:

September 18, 2007

ISSUE:
Construction drawings did not provide for trim work around overhead door at ground floor entrance.  BCD, Inc. will provide all labor and materials to ensure a weather tight system for $860.47.

RECOMMENDATION: Approval of Change Order #26 for the Central Office Building.

RECOMMENDED MOTION: I move that he Nelson County Board of Education approve Change Order #26 for the Central Office Building.

